

Cesar Palacio

City Councillor - Ward 17 • Davenport

March 12, 2018

Dear Friends:

RE: IMPROVING INTERSECTION SAFETY AT SPRINGMOUNT AVENUE & REGAL ROAD

I am writing to cordially invite you to attend a special presentation by staff in the Public Realm and Traffic Operations Sections of Transportation Services on an approach to public realm and traffic safety improvements at Springmount Avenue and Regal Road, inspired by the recent tactical urbanism project of Dave Meslin and the local community.

Geometric and beautification changes and enhancements and an approach to a phased implementation plan will be discussed. The meeting is being held on:

Tuesday, March 20, 2018 6:30 p.m. Dufferin St. Clair Library 1625 Dufferin Street (Meeting Room)

Please make every effort to attend this important community meeting to review the proposal, as when residents work together, it makes the community a better place to live, work and play.

I trust this is satisfactory to you. If you have any questions on this, or if I can assist you on any other municipal matter, please feel free to contact me, at any time, as my staff and I are always willing to help.

Sincerely,

Cesar Palacio

Toronto City Councillor Ward 17 - Davenport